
 
August 2, 2022 

 

Reminder to Submit Your VFC 2022-2023 
Initial Flu Vaccine Order 
 
Dear VFC Provider,  
 
If your practice pre-booked doses in January: 

• No further action is required unless you would like to receive less than 50% of your pre-book 
request.  

 
If your practice did not pre-book doses in January: 

• Log in to your MyVFCVaccines account to review and submit your initial flu vaccine order.  
 
The deadline to submit your VFC 2022-2023 Initial Flu Vaccine order is this Friday, August 5, 
2022. All VFC participants must administer all ACIP-recommended vaccines to VFC-eligible patients 
served, including influenza vaccines.  Log in to your MyVFCVaccines account to submit your initial 
flu vaccine order ASAP before we close the initial flu order system.  
 

https://myvfcvaccines.org/vfc_login/
http://myvfcvaccines.org/
mailto:MyVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov


For more information, please read the “VFC 2022-2023 Initial Flu Vaccine Ordering Now Open!” 
program letter. For answers to common questions, refer to the “Flu Order FAQs” document and 
the “Flu Order Confirmation Quick Guide.”  
 
If you are responsible for submitting your orders for multiple VFC locations, please ensure all 
locations have submitted their initial flu vaccine order. For any questions, please call the VFC 
Customer Service Center at 877-243- 8832 (877-2GET-VFC).  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
 

 

EZIZ.org 

 

https://eziz.org/assets/docs/Memo/2022July20VFCLetterInitialFluOrders.pdf
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-1291.pdf
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-1290.pdf
mailto:MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov
http://www.eziz.org/

